
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  
   

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
It’s been a fantastic week at Sherwood, with some incredible sporting 
achievements to share. 

YEAR 2 FOOTBALL 
A team of Year 2 football players competed in the Key Stage 1 Super Cup 
this week and finished in 3rd position. Well done to our young, aspiring 
players – a great achievement. 
 

DICK KERR CUP WINNERS 
Our girls’ football team have had a superb year and played in the final of 
the Dick Kerr Cup on Monday afternoon against Queen’s Drive Primary 
School. What a privilege to play at Deepdale Stadium! Our children were 
all fantastic and enjoyed a 3:0 victory. The Dick Kerr Shield is back in the 
Sherwood Trophy Cabinet after 6 years! 
 

NETBALL LEAGUE 
Congratulations to our Netball players who played their two final league 
fixtures yesterday. The children have played an exceptional standard of 
Netball this year. 
Sherwood 10:9 Longsands 
Sherwood 8:1 St Andrew’s 
 

SHERWOOD SPORT 
We continue to see the impact that engagement in sports has for our 
children and School Community. Through sport we promote core skills, 
aspiration, discipline, resilience, emotional regulation and confidence – 
the impact on pupils’ learning across the whole Curriculum is remarkable. 
Here are just a few quotes gathered from our children to support  
evaluation of School Sport Funding this year: 
‘I have learnt so much this year with Team Theme.  They have made me 
realise I can do any sport if I keep pushing myself.  They keep pushing me 
and I have got so much better.  I know the rules of sports and how to get 
better at them.’ 
 

‘I don’t always get chosen for teams but I did this time in the trials.  I was 
happy because I didn’t think I’d be on the team.  I think my attitude in 
school has changed so they chose me for the team.’ 
 

‘I liked playing dodgeball because I got really fit from it because I was 
running around lots, dodging the balls.’ 
  

Pictures from the Year 5 Inter-School Games last week are available here 
on our website. Well done Year 5! 
 

Our children continue to demonstrate respect through sport, show 
humility in victory and perseverance in defeat. Thank you to our parents 
who also model these values when supporting the children at our fixtures 
and events. We are grateful for your continued support.  
Kindest regards, Mrs J Lumb 
 
 

We are Sherwood. Each of us unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel together. 
 

Sherwood Primary School    
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SAVE THE DATE! 
On Sunday 30th June (10am-1pm) we will 
be holding a sponsored family fun run to 
raise funds for our Key Stage 2 playground!  
 

Save the date in your diary and join with the 
whole school community to support our 
fundraising goal. Walk, jog, run or help out 
on the day – it’s all for fun and will give a 
final boost to our fundraising target! 
 

Our School Council and Sports Council 
representatives are supporting the event 
and have lots of ideas for the day! 
 

More information and sponsor forms to 
follow in due course! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEY INFORMATION 
Please click here to view our calendar for next week. Adventure 
awaits our Year 5 children who are off to Tower Wood Outdoor 
Adventure Centre on Windemere. Our before and after school 
enrichment programme continues and Cricket Fixtures 
commence. 
Key dates for May, June and July are filling up on the calendar – 
please use the navigation arrows on our calendar to look ahead 
for Sports Days, our Leavers’ Assembly and Performances. Thank 
you! 
Details of your child’s curriculum for the Summer Term are 
available here.  
 

Safety in the Sun: Please click here for details of how you can 
support your child to be safe in the sun on warmer days this term 
(Safety – Safety in the sun. Thank you!  

YEAR 6 PE 
Next week is Statutory Assessment week for our Year 6 children, 
our Year 6 will be having PE on Friday 17th May next week, rather 
than on Wednesday. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 28TH 
MAY –31ST MAY 

9am - 3.30pm  
(Drop off from 8.45am) 

THIS COURSE IS ONLY AVAILABLE TO PUPILS FROM 
SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 1 DAY £20 - 2 DAYS £35 - 3 DAYS £45 - 4 DAYS 
£55 - 5 DAYS £60 

Bookings by FRIDAY 24TH MAY 
Please collect a form from the School Office or request a 

copy by emailing: admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 
 

PUPIL COUNCIL MEETINGS 
Our children have met in their pupil council 
groups over the last two weeks. Please visit 
our website for updates and developments 
(Pupil Voice). 
 

WEBSITE GALLERY 
Please click here to visit our Curriculum 
gallery. There’s been lots of Curriculum 
enrichment this week, including the fun of a 
Brazilian carnival. 
 
 


